
Home and School 

The Home and School are looking for volunteers to help during Fun day on June 21st (rain date June 22nd). 

Please contact saintrosehomeandschool@outlook.com 

Saint Rose School June Newsletter 
700 Manawagonish Road, Saint John, NB   E2M 3W5 

Principal: Victoria Moseley      Vice-Principal: Shari Carey 

 

If you would like to assist with grade watering this summer, please 

contact Mr. Lajoie at Jason.Lajoie@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Giving Tree 
Our gym adorns a tree awaiting leaves which can be added for donations to our playground. Similar to the 
attached photo, each leaf designates a different donation amount with the apple being the highest 
donation.  
Yellow leaf - $100    Green leaf -   $250 
Red leaf -      $1000    Orange leaf - $500 
Apple -          $5000    Cardinal -       $10 000 
 If you are interested in contributing, we accept cash, payment through Cashless Schools, and cheques can 
be made payable to Community Foundation with “Saint Rose School” in the memo section. Please see 
what the tree with donor’s names looks like. 

 
Families and community businesses have already donated $9650 through our Playground Giving Tree. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Heritage Fair Update 
We would like to congratulate Owen D , Jorja F , Livna D  and Rowen Y  for representing our school at the Heritage Fair. 

Jorja won second place for grade four. 
Livna won first place for grade five and the New Brunswick Historic Places Award 

Rowan won second place for grade five and the New Brunswick Commemorations Committee Award 
 

 Dates To Remember: 

June 1st – Elementary Track Meet (morning) 

June 2nd  - Rain date for Track Meet (morning) 

June 2nd – Playground Fundraiser Sock Hop ($2.00) 

June 3rd – Soap Box Derby 

June 7th – Grade 5 Visit Barnhill 

June 9th- Grade 4 – Salmon Release 

June 12th – Gr. 5 Aquatic Center and pizza party 

June 14th - Grade 3 Uptown Tour/ Rainbow Park 

June 14th – Grade one, grade three, and grade four field trips 

June 15th – Kindergarten, and grade five field trip 

June 16th – Grade 5 Picnic – pack a nice lunch and meet us on the front lawn (11:45 AM-1:00 PM) 

June `19th – Grade 3 Wolastoq Park 

June 21st – Fun Day (rain date 22nd) 

June 23rd – Last Day of School 

Student Fun Fair – date to be announced (this will be included in weekly announcements)  

 



 

How to Prevent Tick Bites:  

• Wear light coloured long-sleeved shirts and pants.  

• Tuck your shirt into your pants, and your pants into your socks.  

• Wear closed-toe shoes.  

• Use bug spray with DEET or Icaridin.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank families for your continued support throughout the year. Have a 

great summer with lots of outdoor time, exercise, exploration, reading, and family time. 

 


